
On the afternoon of July 4th, maintenance work on the León-Oviedo gas pipeline
(20”) in the Lugo de Llanera - Oviedo section was successfully completed.

The work was carried out according to the schedule and during its
execution, the demand in the northwest area was met without any
incidents.
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Operation note nº5/2024 - July 5th 2024 (final)

SCHEDULED MAINTENANCE ON THE LEÓN – OVIEDO GAS PIPELINE (20")


